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Chair Kropf, Vice-chairs Andersen and Wallan, and Committee Members, 

 

I am writing in support to HB 2007 and urge you to support it as well.  This bill 

authorizes certain public entities to adopt policies preventing concealed weapons 

licensees from using such licenses as an affirmative defense against regulations 

prohibiting weapons in such buildings.  This is optional for local entities and would be 

consistent with their existing regulations that prohibit unconcealed weapons in these 

locations.  This is an excellent idea because the public who enter such buildings and 

the people who work there have the rights to be free of acts of gun violence. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Judi Sanders 

Corvallis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


